
Literacy & English  

 

• Novel study—Bill’s New Frock 

• Looking at literal, inferential and evaluative 
questions. 

• Creating questions 

• Procedural writing 

• Individual talks 

• Cursive Handwriting 

 

 

We will also be learning Spanish in Primary 5, and about 
the customs and culture of Spain. 
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Mathematics & Numeracy   

 

• Addition, subtraction, multiplication and      divi-
sion 

• Place value 

• Times tables—focus 6, 7, 8 and 9 times table. 

• 2D and 3D Shape. 

• Pattern and Relationships 

• Symmetry 

• The Chat that Counts– Mathematical talk. 

• Mental Maths  

• Numeracy Problem solving. 

 

Health & Wellbeing    

We are focusing on our Class Chart, School Val-
ues and becoming more familiar with Children’s Rights. 

PATHs— We will continue our Paths lessons and daily 
check ins, and will learn about our feelings , our rules 
and how to solve problems. 

 

Physical Education- I need my gym kit on a  Tues-
day morning and a Thursday morning.  (Subject to 
change, as I am hoping we will have sports coaches in 
class.) 

We will be working on team games and on increasing 
our fitness levels.  

We will regularly exercise outside including playground 
games, walking and jogging. 

Sciences   

We will be learning about our senses and focus on 
the function of the ear.  With this, we will explore how 
sound waves work and travel. 

Religious & Moral Education 

We will be looking at Christianity and the key teachings of 
Jesus, including the parables of The Golden Rule, The Good 
Samaritan and Zacchaeus. 

Technologies  

Digital Literacy—This term we will be involved in the digital 
roll out of 1:1 iPads in P5, we will explore the apps and accessi-
bility tools to support our learning across all areas. 

Interdisciplinary Learning   

This term we will be Learning about our Local Area including 
Barlanark and Glasgow as whole.  We will focus on key fea-
tures and landmarks and learn more about the River Clyde 

Home Learning: 

We are transitioning to a new online learning platform 
to facilitate our homework and sharing our learning in 
school. 

Homework tasks will be issued on Monday and should be 
submitted or returned by Thursday. 

Expressive Arts    

Music with Mrs McConnell 

Art with Miss Johnston 


